
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Curdworth Champions this week goes to… 
                             
 

What’s happening at Curdworth… 
Year 2 SATs have nearly come to an end. Children have worked 
fantastically this month, trying their best and applying their learning 
from KS1. Outcomes of all SATs will be shared in children’s end of 
year reports on 6th July 2023.  
Kindness at Curdworth this activity was set last week to encourage 
children to think about different acts of kindness and displaying these 
to not only their friends but other peers in their own class and others. 
We want to ensure we are teaching our children that kindness is for 
all and can be seen and shared in many different forms. 
Owls class assembly all about plants was a joy to watch. I know the 
children worked really hard this week, practising their speaking skills 
and making sure they were clear and confident when speaking. Well 
done Owls class and thank you for sharing your learning with us.  
Next week… 
Sports Day Monday 22nd May I look forward to seeing most of you on 
Monday afternoon for the Curdworth Sports day! KS1 Side gate will 
open just before 1pm. See separate post by Miss Harris for more 
information. All children can come in their PE kits on Monday.  
Get ready for the parent races!  

🏃‍♀️ 🏃🏻‍♂️ 🏆  

Have a kind weekend, Mrs Kang 😊  

2023 
22nd May – Sports Day 1pm  

25th May – Sports Day back up 
Half Term: 29th May – 2nd June  
5th June Y4 Multiplication Check 

begins  
8th June New Rec 2023 Intake 

meeting 
16th June Father’s Day event time 

TBC 
19th June Class Photos 

21st June New Reception play & 
stay morning 

26th CU Silver Graduation @ The 
Coleshill School 5pm  

 
 

Happy Birthday! 

No birthdays this week 

 

 
1st Vauxhall 486 

2nd Ford 431 
3rd Rover 416 
4th Jaguar 414 
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Times Table Rock Stars!  
Winners of this weeks competition are….. 

☺ YEAR 5 ☺ 
Special WELL DONE to 

OSTAP, TEDDY H, SOPHIE W 
Who will take the lead next week…? 

ATTENDANCE STARS 

School Target: 97% 

School Actual: 98%         

Best Year Group this week… 

Year 1 & R 

   100%      

  

Hedgehogs Sea Life Centre   
Children in Hedgehogs had their first ever school trip this week. They 
were beyond excited to get on the minibus Wednesday morning and 
spoke with complete excitement when  
talking about their favourite parts of  
their day at the Sea Life Centre! Huxley  
said: “My favourite part was the  
stingray bobbing up and down.” 
 

    Zachary       

    Jax      

    Chloe      

    Oliver      

    Foxes Class      


